
 
 
To: "panel_fa@legco.gov.hk" <panel_fa@legco.gov.hk> 

From: David Mansfield <                                 > 

Date: 04/12/2021 01:33PM 

Subject: Proposal on Disclosure Details in HK 

 

 

Dear Financial Affairs Panel, 

 

I am writing this email to express my strong objection to the proposal for non-disclosure of 

Director details on companies in HK. 

 

This would be a huge step backward for HK and only lead to increased incidents of fraud 

and malfeasance. 

 

Regards 

David Mansfield 

 

 

David Mansfield |                           | + 852  
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